Hello, Everyone!

Can you help the Council with an important decision?

A lot of new houses are being built nearby, at Ness Castle and Ness-Side. This means that
lots of children in these new houses will need a school to go to.

We don’t think your School, Holm Primary, will be big enough to take these children.

Highland Council thinks it would be a good idea to build a new school for the children in
the new Ness Castle and Ness-side houses. Holm Primary would still stay open for the
children who live close to it. We think we need to keep Holm Primary and have a new
school for the children in the new houses.

Do &ou think this is a good idea? Please tick the answer below that you think is best.

YES 25

NO O

Can you tell us why you gave the answer above?
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